

Pittsworth District Landcare Association Inc Mt Tyson District Landcare Group

15 August 2018

EXPRESSION of INTEREST to PLANT TREES in AUTUMN 2019

Dear Landholder

Thank you for your previous interest and participation in the Pittsworth District Landcare Association's (PDLA) 'Corridors for Koalas' project. This project is all about providing habitat for koalas and their safe movement through the landscape. PDLA has received funding from the Queensland Government Community Sustainability Action Grant to deliver on-ground tree plantings.

The next instalment of the project aims to plant 2,000 trees in Autumn 2019. As part of our funding agreement, PDLA needs to show the commitment of landholders by 30 September 2018.

If you are interested in planting trees, we would appreciate if you could complete the attached Agreement for Autumn 2019. We will confirm your commitment closer to time and issue a contract outlining the final number of trees and responsibilities of both parties. This will be finalised around February 2019 for an April planting.

Please return the attached form by 21 September 2018, and don't hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions about the project.

<u>Please note</u> The attached agreement is **NON-BINDING** but is needed to show sufficient landholder interest to maintain funding for the project.

If you find next year you can't participate, the trees will be re-allocated.

Kind regards

Alastair

Alastair Silcock
President
07 4693 2215
pittsworthlandcare@gmail.com